December 7, 2018
Dear Haverford Middle School Family:
It is POTTER CUP time!!!  The Potter Cup is an annual spirit and athletic event between Haverford Middle School and Paxon Hollow Middle School.  We have been partnering with Paxon Hollow Middle School since 2004 to spend a day together filled with fun, school athletic events, activities, snacks, and helping others.  This year the Potter Cup will be held at Haverford High School on January 25, 2019.  Students will leave Haverford Middle School at approximately 12:45 PM and walk to Haverford High School.  We will continue the tradition of using the event to raise funds for Alex’s Lemonade Stand.  The Potter Cup event has raised over $480,000 for Alex’s Lemonade Stand over the last sixteen years!
The following “POTTER CUP PACKAGE” is being offered to Haverford Middle School students this year at a cost of $25.00. The cost will cover admission, an official 2019 Potter Cup T-shirt, snacks, drinks, UNLIMITED games, an exclusive “Alex’s Lemonade” memorabilia item, and door prizes.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The following permission form and payment must be returned in an envelope to your child’s homeroom teacher no later than January 10, 2019.  Checks should be made payable to Haverford Middle School.  If you have any questions, check the middle school website or leave a message for Mrs. D’Avella (ext. 5560), Ms. Rube (ext.5203), or Mrs. Myers (ext. 5206).
------------ Clip, complete, and return with $25.00 before January 10th -------------
Potter Cup Permission Form
Student name: ________________________   Homeroom teacher:   __________
Parent signature:   ________________________
Adult T-Shirt size: Circle one
  Small               Medium              Large              X-Large              XX-Large 

